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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

gth December, 1941,

Dear Sirs,
With refefence to my letter of the

l4th ultimo respecting the motorship "ARMADALE",
I shall be glad 1f you will kindly let me know
whether you sre yet in a position to state what
arrangements are proposed to bhe mede for the forward
rigging to be renewed as recommended in October last
year by the Welllngton Surveyor.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours falithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Mlessrs. Australind Steam Shipping Co.Ltd.,
Cunard House,
88, Leadenhall Street,
LOEDOH » E .‘C ° 30
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